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Subject: Harlequins Redevelopment 

 

 

I object to this Co-(rona)Living proposal. 

Given the fast spread of the Corona Virus in overpopulated areas, it is now blatantly obvious 

that shared bedsit like accommodations like Co-living developments with hundreds of 

transient renters using shared kitchens and bathrooms are an irresponsible risk to public 

health. With a rapid decline of air travel in times of infectious disease and falling numbers of 

overseas visitors/ overseas students WHO will live in these developments where rooms are 

barely big enough for one person and facilities have to be shared with others? Disease 

control, sanitation and potential cross infection have to now be a major consideration for all 

development. The space between individuals is of paramount importance to preventing 

disease transmitting from one to another. 

Exeter City Council, please act responsibly! 

 

Melanie Turner,  

51 Northernhay Street,  

Exeter,  

EX4 3ER.  

 


